
  

 

 

 

Stroud Valleys Cycling Club  

invites you to a  

Celebration of Christmas for All Cyclists 

On 8th December 2024  

 

This will be a fun ride from the Sub Rooms forecourt Stroud starting at 11:45am to                                                                             

Saint Matthews Church Hall, Cainscross where refreshments will be available.                                                                                                                   

Followed by a Carol Service in the church Tea & Coffee will be available after the carol service.                                    

The return ride will depart at 2:30pm arriving back at the Sub Rooms 3:00pm. 

 

Please note all under eighteens will need to be accompanied by a parent/adult. 

If you would like to join us for this event please register by clicking here 

https://www.stroudvalleyscyclingclub.org.uk/celebration 
  

If you require further information e mail 

events.svcc@gmail.com 

        
 

                          

           O Come all ye cyclists,  

           Joyful and Triumphant 

     O come ye, o come ye by bicycle! 

 

https://www.stroudvalleyscyclingclub.org.uk/celebration

